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In partnership with the Tree 

Council, West Sussex County 

ouncil can fund new hedgerow 

nting and new hedgerow trees in

West Sussex. 
 

This could help to link up the 

existing hedgerow network, 

rovide better quality habitats

and conserve landscape 

character. 
 
For more details and an application form
please contact:  

 
Julie Bolton on 

treewardens@westsussex.gov.uk

or telephone on 01243 756888 
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